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Radiology Associates, P.C. License No. 21-16754-01
ATTN: John D. Mellen, M.D.

1412 Eaet 11 Mile Road

Royal Oak, MI 45067

Gentlemen:

Thaok you for your letter dated December 22, 1982, informing us

of the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which

we brought to your attention in our letter dated December 20, 1982.
We will examine these mattovs during a future inspection.

In reference to the location of the dose calibrator put ic use
without a test for geometrical variation, we understand that the
unit was at 11885 E. ‘2 Mile Road not 16800 W. 12 Mile Road .s we

had originally stated and that the test has been made and all appears
now in order.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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